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WE BELIEVE 
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL’S GREED 

PUTS EVERYONE AT RISK

Now, as COVID-19 cases are rising, Memorial is trying to cut our sick leave 
and double the cost of our healthcare premiums while making us work 

through a pandemic without enough PPE. 

Our hospital has left us with no choice. We’re going on strike to make 
Santa Rosa Memorial put its patients and caregivers first.

Memorial has reported a $201 million profit since 2017. It can afford:

SUPPORT OUR STRIKE!

Please join Sonoma County elected 
and community leaders  
in supporting our strike. 

JULY 20–24
SANTA ROSA 

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

For too long, Santa Rosa Memorial Hospital has been slashing jobs,  
cutting corners on Personal Protective Equipment, and stockpiling cash  

for its out-of-state corporate owner, Providence St. Joseph Health.

“Santa Rosa Memorial workers are fighting for all of us. 
We can’t afford to let Providence St. Joseph Health take 
huge profits out of our community hospital and leave it 
understaffed and under-resourced during a pandemic.”

 — Mara Ventura, Executive Director,  
      North Bay Jobs with Justice 

“Santa Rosa Memorial is our regional trauma center. Its 
caregivers have come through for us in crisis after crisis. 
Now we must come through for them when their health 
care is at risk. Essential workers need essential benefits. I 
support these workers, and Providence should be giving 
them what they need.” 

— Victoria Fleming, Vice-Mayor of Santa Rosa

l  A contract that doesn’t cut benefits and double worker health care premiums

l  Safe staffing levels

l  Adequate PPE to keep workers and patients safe

 
We never stopped working during the wildfires.

But we can’t keep patients safe during a pandemic
if we can’t afford our health insurance or obtain sufficient PPE.


